
7th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 1 to Year 6 Sports Afternoon Friday 24th May at 2.00pm 

We are happy to announce we will be holding a Sports Day this year and we are looking 

forward to seeing lots of parents and carers at the school again.  Children can wear a P.E. 

kit all day and must have trainers to wear.   

If weather permits, sports day will be as follows; 

 1.45pm -  Parents and carers are invited to join their year 1 to year 6 pupils for our 

sports day.  If you wish to sit and watch please bring your own blankets/seats to sit on as 

we cannot provide seats. 

 If you have a Reception child and would like them to watch sports day with you, please 

collect them via the office from 1.45pm. 

 2.00pm – The Year 1 to Year 6 Sports Day will start. 

 At the end of the event - Children will line up with their class teacher and can be 

collected from this point onwards  

In hot weather, please ensure you apply sun cream on your child/children before they come 

to school and that they wear a named sun hat and have a named water bottle.   

Please note there may be refreshments on sale and school will finish at the normal time, 

3.20pm.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Currant  
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